
 

Blackhawk 500 
Pinewood Derby Championship for Mt. Diablo Silverado 

at the Blackhawk Auto Museum in Danville 

Saturday, April 16, 2016;    10:00 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. 
 

 
Attention all Cub Scouts!   Come join us for fun and competition with your 
Pinewood Derby Cars at the Blackhawk Automobile Museum  
(3700 Blackhawk Plaza Circle, Danville) on April 16, 2016. There will be 
speed racing, a design competition, an open class and other categories. 
During the event the whole family can tour the Blackhawk Museum’s 
magnificent auto collection and other fabulous exhibits.  ALL CUB SCOUTS 
may enter the Blackhawk 500 event. 

If you have questions, or would like to join our committee to help make 
Blackhawk 500 a success and have fun, please contact Rand Mahoney at 
(925) 674-6125 or rand.mahoney@scouting.org.  

Check out our Blackhawk 500 website at: 
http://www.blackhawk500.org/ To register: go to:  
http://www.kintera.org/autogen/home/default.asp?ievent=1156653  

 


